
PARENT PERMISSION LETTER 
 

 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
 
 
 This is to inform you that my child, 
______________________ of class _______ 
will be attending Campus After School 
Program for the 2018-2019 school term.   
 
 Please dismiss this child with the regular 
bus children at the end of the school day to 
the bus counselor.   
 

Thank you for your attention to this 
matter.  If you have any questions, please call 
Campus ASP at 718-421-7575 and ask for our 
After School Program Staff. 

 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
__________________ 


